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To: Hermosa Beach Planning Commission

From: Hermosa Beach Murals Project

Members of the Planning Commission,

The Hermosa Beach Murals Project proposes to place Mural #9, Hermosa’s Counterculture, on
the South West corner of the Watermans Safe House, which is located on the South side of Pier
Plaza. It will be located on the Westerly side of the building fronting on to Beach Drive. A
picture of the wall for the proposed mural is an attachment to this letter.

We seek the commission’s finding that the proposed mural is a mural and not a commercial
sign.

If approved by the Planning Commission, we expect the artist to start work in early September
and finish in early October.
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